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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and Honorable Members of the Judiciary 
Committee,
Thank you for the opportunity to address the committee.  My name is Kim Michel, 
I'm a resident of Waldoboro testifying in opposition to LD1432.  The Maine Human 
Rights Act has rightly upheld gender identity as a protected class since 2005.  
Removing gender identity as a protected class from the Maine Human Rights Act 
would open the door for other attacks on and erosion of Mainers' civil rights while 
making Maine less safe and less fair for all.  Please vote "ought not to pass" on LD 
1432.  Thank you.


